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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

March 31, 2021  

 

Stephen Bright, Esq. 

Locke Lord LLP 

111 Huntington Avenue 

Boston, MA  02199 

Stephen.bright@lockelord.com 

 

RE: PETITION NO. 1310A - Quinebaug Solar, LLC declaratory ruling, pursuant to 

Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed construction, 

maintenance and operation of a 50 megawatt AC solar photovoltaic electric generating 

facility on approximately 561 acres comprised of 29 separate and abutting privately-owned 

parcels located generally north of Wauregan Road in Canterbury and south of Rukstela 

Road and Allen Hill Road in Brooklyn, Connecticut. Reopening of this petition based on 

changed conditions pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-181a(b).  

 

Dear Attorney Bright: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the final Department of Energy and 

Environmental Protection (DEEP) Stormwater Permit; final DEEP-approved Stormwater Pollution 

Control Plan with associated appendices; and final seed mix information received on March 30, 

2021 regarding compliance with Condition Nos. 1, 2 and 4, respectively, of Partial Development 

and Management (D&M) Plan II approved by the Council on March 26, 2021 for the above-

referenced project.   

 

The Council acknowledges that Conditions Nos. 1, 2 and 4 of Partial D&M Plan II have been 

satisfied.  This acknowledgment applies only to the Partial D&M Plan II conditions satisfied by the 

March 30, 2021 filing.  Any significant changes to the above-referenced project require advance 

Council notification and approval.   

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

s/Melanie A. Bachman 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MB/MP 
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